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6th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians 

 
Once again Chester FC have kindly donated 4 season tickets to the school – 2 adults and 2 
children: Chester have said that they can be used as 1 adult and 3 children if preferred. As 
ever we will hand these out on a first come, first served basis for each match. If you would like 
to have the tickets for any specific game then please contact school on 
clerical@elton.cheshire.sch.uk 
  
Upcoming home matches are: 

 
SEPTEMBER 
9th vs Blyth Spartans (3pm) 

 
OCTOBER 
7th vs Peterborough Sports (3pm) 
21st vs Scunthorpe United (3pm) 

 
Kind regards  

 

            
Mr Manning 
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